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          6/08/2021 

 

Week 4 Learning From Home Update 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you and your families are safe and well. 

In the last few days, our school has seen an increase in students attending school and we 
have attendance levels that are above other schools in Sydney. 

I want to remind all our families that there is minimal supervision on site at our school for 
those students who cannot be educated at home, for example if their parent or carer is an 
essential worker. All students and families will be supported with learning from home 
materials and resources. 

If you are working from home, and your child is able to be educated from home, please 
keep them at home. 

I want to thank all the families who have continued to support our community by keeping 
their children at home to minimise movement in the community. Please contact your 
child’s teacher to discuss any additional needs for your child or family to support you to 
continue learning from home. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

M. Cidem  

 
 


